
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON NEW & PROPOSED INCREASED FEES 

Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Star 
Fee New / Increase Proposal 
 
A Public Hearing will be held before the Mayor and City Council of the 
City of Star to hear public comment on the following increases in fees 
or new and charges, which are each proposed to increase by five 
percent or more: 

Planning, Zoning and Development Fees; Administrative Fees, Building 
Fees; and Community Activities.  

HEARING DATE AND TIME:   Tuesday, June 7, 2022, at 7pm. 
HEARING LOCATION:    Star City Hall, Council Chambers 
      10769 West State Street 
      Star, Idaho 83669 
 

City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone desiring 
accommodations for disabilities should call the Star City Clerk’s Office 
at 208-908-5452, at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing. 

PUBLISH: May 22, 2022 and May 29, 2022 – Idaho Press Tribune 

 

 


